ACADEMIC PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES

MEETING OF 5/11/95

Present: J. Feist-Willis (Chair), J. Granito, H. Mettee, M. Janosik, V. Phillips, A. Stocks,
J. Zupanic

Chair Feist-Willis distributed a draft Institutional Assessment Plan dated May 8,
1995. Following a brief perusal of the document, the members of the Committee discussed parts
of the draft. It was agreed that we would review and critically evaluate its contents for our final

meeting of the academic year on May 18, 1995.
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Dr. Anthony H. Stocks, Secretary






